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General Membership Meeting 

 
Tuesday, 03 July 2007, @ 1900 

 
Brevard Veterans Center 

 
400 S. Sykes Creek Pkwy. 

 
Merritt Island 

 
 

NAVY LEAGUE, CAPE CANAVERAL COUNCIL 

 
Kurt Ronstrom has 54 years marine experi-
ence, including 9 years Chief Engineer in Mer-
chant Marine, ship repair in Ft. Lauderdale, 
and currently runs KMB  Ship Repair at the 
Cape.  He repairs shuttle recovery vessels 
and other large ships.  The Navy League has 
280 councils and 68,000 members world wide.  
It performs educational programs to obtain 
support for America’s maritime services and 
the people who serve in them. 
 

Attention on Deck 
 
The August General Membership meeting will be held on Aug. 7th.  It will commence at 1800 hrs with 

our annual  Italian Night theme feast. Please note that the particulars are included within the Coco-

Nauts Corner notations, including a flyer, within this issue. The General Membership meeting will fol-

low the festivities, and will be short and limited, so as to only include essential Squadron information.  
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AT THE HELM 
 

Commander Mike Stone, P 

For those of you that missed the general membership meeting on June 5th, you missed a very informative 

and entertaining presentation by Bobbi and Mike Huck.  They gave a slide presentation on their Great Loop 

cruise that went from Florida up through Canada, back down through the Tombigbee River and back to 

Florida.  The trip lasted 8 months and covered thousands of miles.  The slides were beautiful and Mike‘s 

narrative was both funny in places and very informative.  We greatly appreciate the time and effort they put 

into the presentation.  Approximately 75 people attended the meeting including some members that we have 

not seen for quite a while.  It was great to see them again. 

 

There has been a change in the CBPS Bridge membership.  P/C Sam Greenwood resigned the position as 

Assistant Squadron Education Officer due to health considerations and P/D/C Fred Adame graciously vol-

unteered to take over that position. 

 

At this time, due to changes within the Executive Committee, there are several open positions that need to be 

filled.  They are Assistant Treasurer, Assistant Administrative Officer (new position), and Member at Large.  

If you would like to volunteer for any of these positions, please contact me.  It is especially important to fill 

these positions because these are the people that participate in managing the squadron business.  Without a 

full slate of members, it is difficult to effectively manage the squadron business. 

 

At the Change of Watch I expressed my hopes that we would increase boater participation for our scheduled 

boating events and get the squadron more involved in using our boats. Our first boating event of the year 

was the Blessing of the Fleet April 21st-22nd. Despite the impending bad weather on Saturday morning, the 

skies cleared and it turned out to be a great boating weekend after all. Six boats attended the blessing and 

five boats stayed overnight.   

 

The next boating event was to be the cruise to Melbourne Harbor May 26th-27th.    That was a different story.  

We started off with 6 boats signed up for the cruise but by the final days, only the Millners and the Stones 

remained.  I did not think that this was sufficient to consider it a CBPS boating event so I cancelled the 

cruise due to lack of participation. 

 

The next boating opportunity is a joint rendezvous with Seminole Squadron at the west entrance to the 

barge canal on July 4th.  Seminole squadron members are planning to launch their boats at the Titusville 

marina and meet up at Breakfast Island (the island just west of the barge canal entrance from the Indian 

River).  From there they plan to go through the barge canal to check out the cruise ship activity at the port.  

They have invited us to join with them at Breakfast Island and enjoy the festivities.  Since they are going to 

be in our back yard, it would be a nice gesture to greet them and make them welcome to our neighborhood. 

 

Elsewhere in the Soundings you will find a flyer describing the next CBPS boating event; the Sunset Café 

cruise on July 14th.  Last year we had a great turnout and this year is expected to be a repeat.  You can 

choose from the menu so there is no up front cost.  The food is very good and the company absolutely won-

derful.  Plan to come either by boat or car but do come and join us in the fun.   

 

August is a quiet month for CBPS.  There are no planned activities.  In September we pick up again with the 

CBPS 40th Anniversary Party at the Eau Gallie Yacht Club on September 22-23rd.  This is a very special 

event celebrating our 40th year of being incorporated as a squadron.  This is one date that you should defi-

nitely set aside on your calendar. 

 

According to USPS Headquarters, as of June 6th, eighty four members have not yet renewed their member-

ship.  Dues were due by May 31st, so if you are among the eighty four, you are overdue.  You will be receiv-

ing a second notice from USPS Headquarters as a reminder.  Remember, dues are payable directly to USPS 

Headquarters this year.  This is a departure from dues payment procedures in past years.  You may pay 

either by check or credit card.   

 

I hope you all have a great couple of months and take advantage of the summer weather to clear the cob-

webs from your boats and refresh your memories as to why you own a boat.  Remember the fun you had and 

enjoy that fun again! 



 

3 

―Summertime and the fish are jumping‖, and the Squadron and many of its members are jumping as well. Especially in 

the Public Relations area, where Lt Joan Montfort, S, along with P/C Larry Hatfield, SN, continue to get ‘the word out‘ by 

promoting the various offerings of the CBPS and its events. Joan continues to beat the bushes to find sources to promote/

advertise CBPS‘s current and upcoming events. Larry on the other hand, assumed the responsibility to make/renovate 

and update numerous large signs and placards, that he put in place at various community marinas, boat ramps, parks, 

etc., many, many moons ago. He is in the process of personally replacing those weathered, outdated and even missing 

signs. Job well done, thanks to both Joan & Larry for getting the word out about us! 

 

Lt Charlie Dodds, SN, and the other Vessel Safety Examiners continue to offer their services for free certified vessel in-

spections. They have accomplished 150 inspections to date, in trying to achieve their goal of 250 by year‘s end. Please help 

their efforts by ensuring your vessel is inspected , as well as referring others (non-members) to do same. 

 

Kudos to the Coco-Nauts, led by President (P/R/C) Carmen Adame, AP, for providing and ensuring that those members 

who participated in the Cape Canaveral ―Sun Cruz‖ Cruise had an enjoyable and rewarding day. As usual, it was a day 

well ―spent―,  with good friends and food, while supporting a local community organization.  Please remember to mark 

your calendar for Coco-Nauts‘ 7 August ―Italian Night‖ so you‘ll attend and support the Auxiliary‘s annual fundraiser.              

 

SEO REPORT 
P/C John Mulkey, P 

 

EXECUTIVE OFFICER‘S REPORT 
Lt/C J. P. Longway III, S 

 
The Sail Course will start July 9, 2007 at Wuesthoff Hospital in Rockledge.  This course is being taught by Lt. Tom 

Schrader, AP.  It is not too late to sign up for Sail.  Call me at 633-0094 or email me at j_mulkey@bellsouth.net to get your 

book. 

 

The tests for our Piloting students have been sent to National for grading.  Many thanks to Lt. Jack Wurst, AP for teach-

ing and to Lt. Jim Wonnell, AP  for assisting with this course. 

 

At the request of several Piloting students, the Advanced Piloting Class has been postponed until this fall.  It seems that a 

break is needed between these courses.  Lt. Jim O‘Malley, AP will be our Advanced Piloting teacher this fall. 

 

The tests for Junior Navigation have been sent to National for grading.   P/D/C Fred Adame, SN did an outstanding job of 

teaching this revised course. 

 

The Spring Boat Smart Course had 27 students due to the hard work of several members.  We owe thanks to P/C Larry 

Hatfield, SN and his crew for signing up students at the CFFW Flea Market at Harbortown Marina this spring.  Also, 

thanks to Lt. Joan Montfort, S for getting our newspaper ads.  Last but not least, thanks to Lt. Marian Sweigart, AP for 

taking and making all those phone calls.  I would also like to personally thank all those who helped me with the Spring 

Boat Smart Course. 

 

Our new Seamanship Class will start September 5, 2007 at the Cocoa Library.  This will be taught by Lt. Robert Gold-

stein, AP and Lt. Adriannne Goldstein, S.  Please contact me as soon as possible to order your class book! 

 

Instructor Development will start on September 10, 2007 at Wuesthoff Hospital and will be taught by Lt. Dee Neve, S.  

There is no charge for the course which deals with effective communication.  Please call me to sign up and get your class 

book ordered. 

mailto:j_mulkey@bellsouth.net
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Greetings from your Administrative Department!  Our Membership Chairperson, Lt. Doris Valentine, 

reports that she has signed up two singles, two families of three each as new members and the possibil-

ity of two more families.  Good job Doris! Lt. Pam Johnson, P and Lt. Doris Valentine are planning a 

―Welcome Party‖ for the new members at Doris‘ home.  Details will be announced later.  Lt. Jim Won-

nell , AP has programs planned through October and each will be entertaining and educational.  The 

June program was a ―Block Buster‖.  It was about the Great Circle cruise of Mike and Bobbie Huck, 

with wonderful slides, descriptions, and ―side bar‖ comments.  Lt. Denise Stone, P and Lt. Barbara 

Millner, S  have a great outing planned for July 14th, Bastille Day. (Did I say Flag Day in the last 

Soundings? Thank you Commander!) Put it on your calendar, July 14th at Sunset Café, Cocoa Beach.  

Arrive by boat, bike or auto.  You can even run, walk or bicycle, but do not miss the fun, See you there.  

Give Blood. 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER‘S 

REPORT 
Lt/C Joe Derrico, P 

 

For me, it has started off as a busy summer as I have spent the last two months in Ohio helping my son 

in a new business. Unfortunately, that means no boating for me. 1/LtMarilyn Flanigan, P has done an 

excellent job filling in for me, and I thank her again for her outstanding service to the Squadron. I 

hope that the summer has started well for each of you and that you are helping Cdr Michael Stone, P 

make this truly the ―Year of the Boat‖! 

 

SECRETARY‘S REPORT 
Lt/C Kynric Pell, P                                                                                                    

TID BITS 

 
 If there are members whom have USPS uniforms, other related clothing, insignias and accessories that they 

are no longer using/wearing, and wish to recycle them for other members use, please contact an officer of the 

Bridge for receipt of same and storage. As other members assume positions that require them to wear appro-

priate uniform attire, they will be able to consider having what is in the inventory, rather than going out and 

buying new. 

 The Bridge is open to offering members the opportunity to provide Christmas and Holiday Season greetings 

in the December issue of Soundings for a nominal contribution to support the Soundings. The cutoff for sub-

mitting your greetings, best wishes, etc. will be November 10th. Particulars for this offering will be an-

nounced at future meetings and issues of the Soundings, as to size, number of words and costs .  
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COCO-NAUTS CORNER 

Carmen Adame, President 

 

 
All Cocoa Beach Power Squadron and Coco-Naut members returned from 

the Sun Cruz Casino trip happy; some won and some lost but all enjoyed 

their day at sea.  Thank you to member Judy Hutcherson for planning the 

trip and arranging the special accommodations for the group. 

 

The Coco-Nauts will be hosting Italian Night for the Squadron at the general 

members‘ meeting in August.  The wine and cheese will be served at 1800 

hours on the deck of the Veteran‘s Center, Merritt Island, followed by Italian 

entrees and side dishes prior to the meeting at 1930 hours.  Please bring a 

dish to share.  The sign up will be held at the July Squadron  meeting and 

there will be a $5.00 per person charge.  Also, a silent auction and Italian bas-

ket raffle will entertain all attending.  The basket will be another Marge 

Balkema production, so be prepared to be impressed. 

 

All donations for the silent auction may be dropped off at Lt. Doris Valen-

tine‘s home or brought to the July meeting.  This is an event that promises to 

be a lot of fun and a good way to gain some new treasures. 

 

This will be the major fundraiser for the Auxiliary and the funds are for the 

benefit and support of the Squadron, so plan to participate and attend an 

evening of great food and fellowship. 

 

The Auxiliary meetings will commence in September with a talk and slide 

show of China and Thailand presented by Janet and Donal Bryant.  It will be 

lunch at The Cocoa Beach Holiday Inn.  More information will be forthcom-

ing in the September Soundings. 

 

Have a Great and Safe Summer, Boating or Traveling. 
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Radio Technical Officer Report 
 

Lt Gene Millner, AP 

 

 In last month‘s report, I emphasized that when out on your boat, you should have your VHF radio 

and cell phone ‗on‘.  The VHF should be monitoring the calling and distress signal Channel 16.  Af-

ter establishing contact with another station, switch to Channels 67, 68, 69, 71, 72 or 78.  Many sail-

boats use Ch. 17.  When requesting bridge openings in Florida, use Ch. 9.  Never use Ch. 70 for any 

normal conversations.  This is now the Digital Selective Calling (DSC) channel.  This is explained be-

low. 

 

New VHF radios have the DSC capability making distress calls very easy and helpful.  When shop-

ping for one of these radios make sure that it has the proper NMEA connections to allow it to inter-

face with your GPS.  Your Latitude and Longitude will be displayed on the radio‘s face. 

 

To make a DSC distress call, press and hold the distress button until the radio‘s display shows the 

call has been sent and the radio will sound an audible distress alarm.  The radio will automatically 

monitor Ch. 70 for a DSC acknowledgement and also receive calls on Ch. 16.  When a DSC acknowl-

edgement signal is received, an alarm sounds, Ch. 16 is automatically selected, and the display screen 

shows the Maritime Mobile Service Identity (MMSI) of the responding radio.  Your lat/long is trans-

mitted to the receiving radio for your rescue location if needed.  You can obtain your free MMSI 

number from Boat U. S.. This new service will make distress calls less distressful, easier and more 

useful to the Coast Guard or other rescue services. 

NEW MEMBERS 
 

 

                      Michael R. Schnoke                                                                           Mark P. Chatelain                                                                                                                          

                      1217 Golden  Pond Ln.                                                                       1620 N. Banana River Dr. 

                      Rockledge 32955                                                                                 Merritt Island  32952 

                      mikeschnoke@cfl.rr.com                                                                   Mona D. Chatelain 

                      Lisa P. Schnoke                                                                                   Dion Chatelaine 

                      mschnoke@cfl.rr.com                                                                         mchat2@digital.net 

                      636-6771                                                                                                452-4314 

                      18‘ power boat—Zach Schnoke 

 

 

                      John E. Eller—Spouse/Ann                                                                Tony Waddell– Spouse/Leslie                                                                    

                      130 Tiki Dr.                                                                                           401 5th Ave. 

                      Merritt Island  32953                                                                           Melbourne Beach   

                      John.Eller@Beyel.com                                                                         tony-waddell@yahoo.com 

                       452-2345                                                                                                (828) 421-6675 

                       16‘ power boat– Key Largo 
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CALENDAR OF COMING EVENTS: 
Check the web site and your email for updates! 

 
 
 

JUNE: 
20 - Wednesday, 1900, Advanced Piloting, Cocoa Library, Instructor: Lt Jim O’Malley, AP    
26 - Tuesday, 1830, Executive Board Meeting, Merritt Island Library 
 
JULY: 
03 - Tuesday, 1800, General Membership Meeting, Brevard Veterans Center 
04 - Wednesday, Rendezvous w/ Seminole Sqd., on Island west entrance of Barge Canal    
09 - Monday, 1900, Sail Course, Wuesthoff Hospital, Instructor: Lt Tom Schrader, AP 
11 - Wednesday, 0900, Blood Donations, Florida Blood Center, Rt. 1, Rockledge  
14 - Saturday, 1130, Sunset Café Cruise/Luncheon, Cocoa Beach 
17 - Tuesday, 1830, Executive Board Meeting, Merritt Island Library 
 
AUGUST: 
07 - Tuesday, 1800, Italian Night / 1930, Gen. Membership Mtg., Brevard Veterans Center 
28 - Tuesday, 1830, Executive Board Meeting, Merritt Island Library 
 
SEPTEMBER: 
04 - Tuesday, 1900, General Membership Meeting, Brevard Veterans Center 
05 - Wednesday, 1900, Seamanship Course, Cocoa Library, Instructors: Lt Robert    
       Goldstein, AP and Lt Adrianne Goldstein, S 
05 to 08 - Wed to Sat, USPS Governing Board, Norfolk, VA 
10 - Monday, 1900, Instructor Development, Wuesthoff Hospital Instructor: Lt Dee Neve, S 
12 - Wednesday, 1130, Coco-Nauts’ Luncheon, Cocoa Beach Holiday Inn Resort 
22 / 23 - Sat / Sun, CBPS 40th Anniversary Party / Cruise, Eau Gallie Yacht Club 
25 - Tuesday, 1830, Executive Board Meeting, Merritt Island Library   
 
 

 
Note: 
CBPS members are invited to meet and eat each Wednesday at 1130 at the 
Cozy Corner Café at 2425 N. Courtenay Pkwy.   Breakfast and light lunches 
are available. 
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Contact Denise Stone at 453-5807 or Barbara Millner at  452-0500 for details. 
 

         Date             Day                     Event 

July 14th Saturday Sunset Café Lunch Cruise 

September 22nd-

23rd 

Saturday-Sunday CBPS 40th Anniversary Cruise 

Eau Gallie Yacht Club 

November 2nd, 

3rd, & 4th 

Friday-Sunday Harbortown Marina & Thunder-

bird Raft up 

January 26th Saturday Captain Hiram‘s Cruise to Pelican 

Island 

OFFICIAL CBPS BOATING EVENTS SCHEDULE 2007-2008 

 

THE NEXT BLOOD DONOR DRIVE IS JULY 11TH, 0900 AT THE FLORIDA 

BLOOD CENTER ON RTE. 1, IN ROCKLEDGE 
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Fred & Carmen Adame 

Larry & Debra Burleson 

Randy & Pam Johnson 

Bob & Marilyn Flanigan 

Marian Sweigert 

Edward Hradesky 

Helen H. Yagerhofer  

Sam & Janice Greenwood 

Joan Montfort  

Jack & Kay Wurst 

George & Genevieve Link 

Richard & Ruth Finn 

Les & Evelyn Tribout 

Ed & Helen Kydd 

The Silver Tridents 

Jay & Donna Longway 

 Johnnie & Ann McCandless 

John & Merri Mulkey 

 

( ** = Up for renewal ) 

As a Soundings sponsor you help 

defray the cost of publishing and 

mailing the Soundings. 

Please send a check earmarked  

―The Soundings‖ to: 

Lt/C Kynric M. Pell, P 

151 West Osceola Lane 

Cocoa Beach, FL 32931 

 

THANKS TO OUR SPONSORS!THANKS TO OUR SPONSORS!  
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Italian Night
Starts At 1800, 

Before the 

General Meeting on 

7 August 2007

Hosted by 

The Coco-Nauts

$5.00 per Person

Plus a Dish to Share

Sign up at the July Meeting

 

Graduates from the Junior Navigator class taught by P/D/C Fred Adame, SN. L to R:  Lt. David Collins, AP, Joe 

Auchter, AP, P/Lt/C Brian Grigsby, AP, Leonard Senibaldi, AP, and Fred . Not shown are Dennis Peterson, AP, 

and P/C Bruce Wade, AP from the TS&PS. 
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COCOA BEACH  
POWER SQUADRON 

 
40TH ANNIVERSARY LUNCHEON AND PARTY 

 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2007 

 
11:30A.M. - 3:00P.M. 

 
EAU GALLIE YACHT CLUB 

 
 

MENU 
 

Prime Rib of Beef with Au Jus or Breast of Chicken with Citrus & Almonds 
 

Luncheon includes Caesar Salad, Chef’s Choice of Appropriate Starch & Fresh Seasonal Vegetables, 
     Dinner Rolls & Butter. Coffee & Tea Service 

 
Dessert:  Cheesecake with Fruit Topping 

 
$20 per person, paid reservations only to P/C Susan Kneeland, 321-639-3860 

 
Boating Accommodations 

 
A number of slips will be available by reservation for those wishing to attend by boat.  Contact Barbara Millner,  

321-452-0500, or Denise Stone, 321-453-5807  
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Galaxy 23 
From the District Bridge 

D/Lt/C Robert E. Becker, Jr., SN 

  Administrative Officer 

 

 
As your D23 National Membership Representative, I have just received the latest Membership figures 

for 30 April. D23 currently has 1058 USPS members. The USPS Strategic Plan for D23 would like us 

to have 1,123 members. At present we are 94.2% of that goal. We need only 65 additional members to 

reach it. That boils down to 6 new members per squadron! Can we do it? I‘m certain we can, but it is 

up to you. With the new USPS Membership Policy of taking in a qualified boaters, this goal is not im-

possible. 

 

This year‘s D23 Fall Conference will be hosted by the Ponce de Leon Inlet Sail & Power Squadron, 

and is scheduled for 5-7 October at the Holiday Inn Convention Center in Deland. Mark your calen-

dars now, as this is the 50th anniversary of D23 as a district within the USPS! Ponce is putting together 

a conference that will long be remembered. The Friday night theme carries us back to the 1950‘s, and 

Ponce is going all out to have us remember those great years! They are calling the theme, ―The Way 

We Were‖, with departmental meetings, specialized workshops, good food, and all of this in the area 

of Deland, that has contributed much to Florida history. So start now by marking your calendars for 

5-7 October, and spread the word amongst your membership. The flyers promoting the convention 

will be available in your squadron‘s newsletters shortly, and if you book the entire package through 

the Ponce squadron, you can save on the room tax. 

 

Banana River Sail & Power Squadron has teamed up with D23 to bring you a great day of fun, food 

and adventure. On Saturday, 10 November, King Neptune will hold court in Melbourne. While 

BRS&PS has held this event for many years, this will be the first time it has become a D23 event. The 

King and his court of beautiful Mermaids will welcome new USPS members into his fold after the 

members comply with his wishes! It is a ceremony that you will want to see, and hopefully your new 

members will take part in and enjoy. After being questioned by King Neptune, each new member will 

have to walk the plank. (It should be noted that BRS&PS has not lost one new member after this little 

episode!) Hot dogs, hamburgers, bake beans, slaw, etc., along with soda and suds make up the food for 

the event. So be sure to watch for more information in your squadron newsletters. But, right now be 

sure to mark the date on your calendar, Saturday, 10 November the D23 King Neptune party hosted 

by BRS&PS in Melbourne. You will not want to miss this one! 

 

 

And, last but not least, do not forget that we need only 6 additional members per squadron to make 

the USPS National Membership Goal. It can be done, but it is up to you! 
 

 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer. 
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Please support our advertisers ! 

 

    We Finance the Dream! 

 

For information on 
 

BOAT SMART or other introductory 

BOATING COURSES,  
 

Call:   321.452.3682 
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Two miles south of SR520 on S. Banana River Drive . Merritt Island, FL 

     Please Support Our Advertisers! 
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Café Margaux Restaurant          
Alexander & Pamela Litras                  

Creative French and European Cuisine 
   

      222  Brevard Avenue                  Closed  Tuesday & Sunday                         
   Cocoa Village, FL 32922            11:00 t0 3 p.m. for lunch                             
   321-639-8349                                 5-9:30 p.m. for dinner 

      Fax: 639-8355                         www.margaux .com  

Please Support Our Advertisers! 

 

 

SOUNDINGS AD RATES 

 
 

(Plus appears on our Internet Site CBPS.US) 

Business Card Size 

------ 1 Issue $25.00,      -------1 Year $50.00 

2-Business Card Size $100.00,  1 Year 

4-Business Card Size $200.00,  1 Year 

  Contact D. Balkema 452-5892, to place ad. 

 

LIFE VESTS SAVE 

LIVES!! 
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Please Support Our Advertisers! 

 

Contact Lt. Charlie Dodds, SN @ 

doddsc@bellsouth.net to receive your 

VESSEL SAFETY CHECK DECAL 
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July -

August 

2007 

Issue 7 

    Cocoa Beach Power Squadron 

     PO Box 540651 

     Merritt Island, FL 32954 

 

ARTICLES, AND COMMENTS WELCOME. 

SUBMIT TO EDITOR 

 E-MAIL: boosterx2002@yahoo.com 

                   or  mail to:  
    Lt. Donna Longway, S 

     2049 Sykes Creek Dr. 

                  Merritt Island, FL 32953 

 
SOUNDINGS ON THE WEB 

http://cbps.us 

SOUNDINGS DEADLINE 

10TH OF EACH MONTH 
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